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Libel

Dear Mr. Jehn:

I would prefer a solution to a lawsuit, but it appears that your coordination with Jay Tabor is
ramping things up. I am sorry that he has continued to spread libelous falsities about
connections with racist groups. The assertion is simply untrue. I also note that he does not
contain in his post any information about what, in fact, I am concerned about, which
underscores the extent of his deviousness. He still quotes Ms. Robson’s story as fact. This is a
smear campaign that cannot go unchallenged.

You, Ms. Robson, and Mr. Tabor, have the perfect right to say what you want—as long as you
do not libel anyone. That’s the issue here.

There are a lot of things that I can put up with, but this kind of reckless distortion isn’t one of
them.

I choose to assume that there is some decency within your organization and I look forward to a
constructive response from you so that we can put this matter to bed.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Craig Cole


